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Dear Parent/Carer 

  

I want to thank parents for the ongoing support of the school and helping their child achieve. 

Please find our newsletter on the following link, which outlines some of the many 

accomplishments from Wednesfield Academy pupils: 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/c3juAlSTB0yhCghM?ref=Link. 

  

Just a reminder that all pupils are expected back in on Monday 6th January 2025 (it is NOT an 

Inset Day). If over the festive period you do have any concerns with your child’s activity online, 

please be aware that our website contains lots of helpful information: Parental Online Safety 

Guides - Wednesfield Academy. 

  

We hope you all have an enjoyable, restful Christmas period and a Happy New Year. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 

 

 
Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 

 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/c3juAlSTB0yhCghM?ref=Link
https://wednesfieldacademy.com/online-safety/
https://wednesfieldacademy.com/online-safety/
https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm
https://bit.ly/43tYv0J
https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP

